
Tuesday 19th October 2021 

 

Free School Meal Vouchers 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The LA has recently received notification of funding that will be made available to support 

Free School Meal vouchers for the holidays for this term.  

As notification from central government is later than planned, the LA won’t have time to 

arrange distribution prior to the half term break. The vouchers will therefore be distributed 

after half term and will cover October half term and the Christmas holiday period too. 

 

Planning ahead for the distribution of the supermarket vouchers, we need to ensure your 

contact details are correct and up-to-date on the consent form you have previously 

submitted us. Please note: If your details have not changed, you do not need to resubmit the 

consent form. 

 

Vouchers will be received later next half term. 

 

If we do not receive a signed consent form, vouchers will be distributed by school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Barker 


